
Two phone calls: 

 

Dan Dickerson – opposed to Digital meters; wanted a call back:    

 

Susan Miller wanting to know if there will be an opt-out. I told her yes there would be, we don’t know 
what that extra charge will be, it depends on how many people decide they don’t want the meter – and 
that decision wouldn’t be made until 2018 and we would give people plenty of time to make a decision. 

 

 


